From: Countryman, Ryan

Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2024 11:09 AM
To: Eco, Debbie

Subject: Ord 24-057/ECAF 24-1390

Hi Debbie,

*Per our conversation, Ordinance 24-057/ECAF 24-1390 will lapse. These are being replaced by ECAF 24-
1611.

Thank you!

Ryan Countryman, Sr. Legislative Analyst

Snohomish County Council

3000 Rockefeller Ave., M/S 609 | Everett, WA 98201-4046
425-309-6164 | ryan.countryman@snoco.org

*Conversation with Ryan Countryman was as follows:

ECAF 24-1390/0rd 24-057 will lapse. A new ordinance containing the same subject matter will be referred to the
Planning Commission under ECAF 24-1611. Letting Ord 24-057 lapse and beginning with a new ordinance will cause less
confusion an create better transparency. 7/17/24 dle



